OCR¥

NOTICE TO CENTRES

FAO: Exams Officer/Head of Economics Department
Date: November 2013

Subject: A Level Economics — Unit F585 The Global Economy
PRE-RELEASE MATERIAL DATE CHANGE FROM 2014

Due to the removal of the January examination series and in response to customer feedback, OCR has
decided to move the pre-release date for the Stimulus Material for Unit F585 The Global Economy forward
to the beginning of the school year (1% September). This becomes effective from the June 2014 material,
which can now be found on the A Level Economics page of the OCR website at
www.ocr.org.uk/qualifications/as-a-level-gce-economics-h061-h461/.

If you have any queries about this notice, please call our Customer Contact Centre on 01223 553998.
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